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Add an email from an adjacent property owner who is in support of the
variance.
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From: Sarah Segal 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:06 PM
To: Planning
Subject: Board of Variance - BOV00743

Good day, 
 
I am submitting here a written notice of strong support for the variance requested for 655 Franklyn Street. I am 
the owner of land that is adjacent to the land that is the subject of the application.  
 
I believe the proposed improvements to my neighbor's property will positively enhance the value of the home 
and property, and thus are a benefit not only to my neighbor, but to the neighborhood on the whole. I am 
strongly supportive of my neighbor's intentions for improvements and have had the opportunity to view the 
plans and discuss this with my neighbor. In my view, it is always positive when homeowners seek to maintain 
or improve the quality of our heritage homes in Nanaimo. The variance sought is in no way of any negative 
impact to me or my property and I sincerely hope this variance is supported and approved by the Board of 
Variance at the City of Nanaimo. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Segal 
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